City of Gustavus, Alaska
PO Box 1

Gustavus, Alaska 99826
Phone: 907.697.2451
Fax: 907.697.2136

June 14, 2021
LETTER OF APPRECIATION
Gustavus Fire Chief, Travis Miller

On behalf of the City Council and staff, we express our appreciation for your efforts to keep
the City safe. Since joining the City on July 5, 2016, the Gustavus Volunteer Fire Department
has seen readiness improvement and increased capabilities. Your leadership in the execution
of safety protocols during the recent pandemic prevented spread of the few positive cases that
arrived in our community. In addition, the consistently accurate information, as well as the
insightful recommendations, assisted us in our decisions on various policy matters.

As Fire Chief, the community has enjoyed the confidence that is the result of vigorous training
and continuing improvement of your crews. The esprit de corps of our volunteers
demonstrates the cohesion and support you have developed during your time as Fire Chief.

The City Council and all of us that have enjoyed working with you appreciate your service and
wish you the very best.

From all of us - THANK YOU
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Brittney Cannamore, Mayor



